
 January 9, 2023 Argyle Village Board Meeting 

Those in attendance: Mayor Darren Smith, Trustees Anthony Montello, Ian Hamilton, Joy MacKenzie, 

Jesse Steinberger, Water Commissioner Garry Robinson, Clerk Joyann Stimpson, Wesley Clark, Sarah 

Huggins, and Carol Kuhr. 

On a motion made by Trustee MacKenzie, seconded by Trustee Hamilton, and carried the meeting was 

called to order at 5:31 P.M. 

The Board approved the resolution to go forward with the grant that was awarded to the Village with 

the Sewer Committee overseeing it. 

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie, and carried, the Board agreed 

to be a vendor for the Low Income Household Water Assistance Program for New York State. 

Commissioner Robinson updated Board on water issues 

 -water use is down 

 -well #6 has a bad timer 

 -well #1 has a leak but only when pumping 

 -the Village does not yet have a contract with the Town regarding putting in shut-off valves 

On a motion made by Trustee Steinberger, seconded by Trustee Hamilton, and carried, the Board 

agreed to have Mayor Smith and Trustee MacKenzie go to Albany for The Conference of Mayors Winter 

Legislative Meeting. The Village Board meeting for February will be on the 7th, 2023. 

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee Montello, and carried, the March, 2023 

elections will be held at the Argyle Presbyterian Church. 

On a motion made by Trustee Montello, seconded by Trustee Hamilton, and carried, the Clerk was 

allowed to pay warrants for the month of January, 2023. 

On a motion made by Trustee MacKenzie, seconded by Trustee Hamilton, and carried, the meeting 

adjourned at 6:25 P.M. 

 

Argyle Village Clerk 

Joyann Stimpson 

 

  

 


